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The SEC Reform Group is supporting the candidacy of Ann Dorough in the District 5, Election for SEC 

Board of Trustees. We consider Ann to be the superior candidate as she has been working to reform the 

board for the past several years attending board meetings, annual meetings, and court hearings. Ann is 

aware of past, current, and future issues being familiar with the SEC Bylaws, the State of New Mexico 

Statutes governing rural electric cooperatives, and Federal Rules and Regulations. She is smart and 

dedicated to cleaning up this coop devoting time and effort to educate herself on electric coops. Being 

ready to take on this position, Ann is willing to spent the necessary time and effort doing the job of 

District 5 Trustee properly. Please vote for Ann Dorough. 


